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Harambay Kids go to see Fela 

By: Olayemi Odesanya 

  
Imagine the excitement of going to Broadway. Now think about how much more 
thrilling it would be if you were going to see the Tony Award-winning musical 
“Fela!” 
Thirty children from the Harambay Summer Day Camp, plus eight chaperones, 
were given complimentary tickets by Stephen Hendel (co-conceiver of “Fela!”) and 
Richard Kornberg (PR department). 
“We saw this great musical, and then we met with Fela alternate actor, the 
wonderful Duain Richmond, and had lunch courtesy of Ogugua Iwelu, who has 

worked closely with the musical since it first hit the stage at 37 Arts in September 2008 before moving to Broadway in 
2009,” said Osaz, a sidth grader. “Thank you all from Harambay!” 

 


